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School reopened on February 1,
2022 after the pandemic.

Students and teachers celebrated
Pongal on January 13.

The second batch of Std X
students appeared for the CBSE

Board Exam.
School principals from across
India visited Vidya Vanam in

April.
Prema Rangachary, Director,

Vidya Vanam, was the chief guest
for the Green Skill Development

Programme held in Senguttai.
Vidya Vanam celebrated its Junior

school Annual Day.
Prema Rangachary receives the
Women Achievers Award from
the Indian Medical Association

Women Doctors Wing,
Coimbatore.

HIGHLIGHTS



JANUARY

1. School reopened for students of
Classes 10 and 12 in the first week of

January.

2. On January 13, students and teachers
celebrated the Tamil harvest festival Pongal,

which takes its name from the dish made
specially for the festival. The school was

decorated with kolams (floor decorations
made with rice flour) and pongal was made

and distributed.



1. On January 26, Vidya Vanam
celebrated the 73rd Republic Day

virtually. The flag hoisting was
conducted with COVID-19 related
protocol in place and the National

Anthem was sung.
2. On January 6, nurses and doctors

from Primary Health Centre at
Jambukandi conducted a vaccination

camp at the school for students in the
age group of 15-18.



FEBRUARY

1. On February 1, Vidya Vanam opened its
doors to all classes after the government

allowed schools to reopen. 
2. The school organised Saturday sessions for

teachers, which included training in choral
singing by Dr. Sudha Raja, screening of
motivational movies, talks by eminent

personalities and a discussion at the end. 



MARCH

1. Students from Classes 6,7 & 8 went on an
excursion to the Nilgris Biosphere Nature Park
(NBNP) accompanied by Vice Principal Prema S.

They learned about the various herbs found in the
Nilgris and saw the different types of plants,

trees, birds and insects. They also saw the signs of
an elephant’s visit to the area. 

2. Students from Class 9 went on a trip to visit the
Salim Ali Centre for Ornithology and Natural History
(SACON) for a day of nature and art experience. They

were accompanied by Vidya Vanam’s Science and
Social Science teachers. The students learnt about

spotting and identifying  birds.  Well known wildlife
artist Lenin Raj expalined the role of art in

promoting conservation.

NBNP

SACON





Prema Rangachary, Director, Vidya
Vanam, was in conversation with
musician and author T.M. Krishna
about “Equity in Education” at the

Asha India Conference held in
Puducherry.






APRIL
BIOLOGY POLITICAL

SCIENCE

PHSICAL
EDUCATION

CHEMISTRY

On April 1, Class 12 students
appeared for the Central Board of

Secondary Education (CBSE)
Practical Exams. All the protocols

were followed in the labs.



School principals from across
India spent a day with the

teachers and students learning
about Vidya Vanam's unique

methodology.





Prema Rangachary was the Chief Guest
at the valedictory function of Green

Skill Development Programme by
ENVIS resources partner on Lantana

Furnitures and Crafts Advance Course
held in Senguttai village near Anaikatti. 



Prema Rangachary received “Women
Achievers Award” from Indian Medical

Association Women Doctors Wing,
Coimbatore.



Vidya Vanam celebrated its Junior
School Annual Day with skits, songs and

dances. Parents and senior students
enjoyed the show.



The CBSE Board Exams for Classes 10
and 12 began on April 27 and May
respectively. The exam centre was

The PSSB Millennium School,
Vadavallu. Vidya Vanam’s teachers

have also been called for invigilation
and correction of papers.



Students of Std XI gave their seniors
from Std XII a farewell party. The
programme had music, dance and

games and all the students and
teachers participated with great

gusto.


